
 

 

 

No. FCBL/HRAD/16/1041                  19th October 2023 
  

OFFICE ORDER 
 
On the occasion of Annual Chhukha Tshechu, the Head Office and Regional Office, 

FCBL, Phuentsholing shall remain closed from 22nd to 24th October 2023.  

 

This is as per letter No. Chudzong/Soelzin (16)/2023-24/1771 dated 19th October 2023 of 

the Dasho Dzongda, Chhukha Dzongkhag. 

 

Further, on the occasion of Dassain, all the offices of Food Corporation of Bhutan 

Limited shall remain closed on 24th October 2023.  

 
 
 
 
FCBL MANAGMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


